
 

Wednesday 10th February 2021 

 

 

Thank you for all of your support with remote learning over the last 6 weeks. The ma-

jority of pupils are engaging in online learning every day and staff are working hard to 

ensure that the daily learning provided, will ensure that children will not fall behind. 

We hope that you have a lovely half-term holiday next week. Remote 

learning will begin again on Monday 22nd February 2021.   

Positive Covid Test 

 

Please continue to let us know if your child  

tests positive for Covid or if your household 

is self isolating, even if they are remote 

learning at home.  

Each day, we have to complete a return to 

the DfE about our school community and 

one of those questions includes the num-

ber of children self isolating or have tested 

positive.  

Please continue to email bearpark@durhamlearning.net as opposed to phoning school. The office is not 

always manned and staff are busy with children of key workers and nursery pupils.  

 

If you have any questions about remote learning, please email the school or the class teacher directly.  

Vouchers and Hampers 

Taylor Shaw, who supply the school meals, 

continue to provide weekly food hampers to 

our pupils on benefits-related free school 

meals.  

Durham Local Authority have provided the 

food vouchers for the holiday period.  

National Geographic Magazine 

We have purchased a maga-

zine subscription for all of our 

pupils who are entitled to ad-

ditional support funds.  The 

first issue will be distributed 

this week.  

 

 


